
The City of Delray Beach  
Historic Preservation Board  

invites you to attend a  
Community Workshop  

to discuss the preservation of   

CARVER 
HIGH SCHOOL 

(Known as the Delray Beach Full Service Center) 

6:00 PM  
Wednesday, June 5, 2019 

CITY HALL  
City Commission Chambers 
100 NW 1st Avenue, Delray Beach, FL  

Questions - PZMail@mydelraybeach.com  


